
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Re-opening of School for Gr 9,10 &12 

Date :30/04/2024 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings of the day! 
 
A gentle reminder regarding reopening of the school. As we commence the new academic year 
2024 -2025 for Grades 9,10 &12, on Monday, 6th May, 2024. We request you to make a note of 
the following information. 
 

• School Timings - 8.30 am to 3.30pm 
 

• Transportation - The School Transport will be available and ply two ways (Pick- up -
Morning and Drop- Evening) from Monday, 6th May, 2024 and thereafter. Students who 
have opted for school transportation can make use of this facility. 

 
• For students who have not opted for School Transportation, parents should drop their 

ward by 8.20am and pick them at 3.30pm. 
 

• Uniform  
Students should come in their regular uniform until they receive their new set of 
uniforms. 

 
Thank you for your kind cooperation and understanding. 
 
Gentle reminder: Kindly note that the first installment of the school fee should be paid on or 
before 6th May,2024. Please ignore if already paid. 
 
Warm Regards 
Principal 
Carmel Academy. 
 

 

 


